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The plan should begin with the vulnerable populations. Next, the essential workers at greatest risk of 
infection, such as health care workers and first responders and other essential workers who cannot work 
from home, such as construction workers, should quickly follow. While the construction industry has 
gone to great lengths to protect its workers from the coronavirus, and it has been very largely successful, 
its workers merit priority over other essential workers who have the option of working remotely.  
 

3. Ensure that Vaccination Distributions Do Not Lead to Needless Economic Disruptions. 
 
AGC believes that both the public and public officials will require assurance that the distribution of 
vaccines will be rational, orderly and relatively quick. Otherwise, they may overreact to the news that 
vaccines are available. AGC perceives a risk that public officials may demand or require even

http://www.agc.org/

